
 

 

 

 

 

                                     5th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 18th December 2024, 4.20 pm at London Enterprise Academy 

We would like to invite you to Parents Evening at LEA starting at 4:20 pm until 6:45 pm. We will be 

providing you with information regarding your child’s academic progress to date, along with targets 

for the following term and the rest of this academic year. This will also include the current mock results 

and how your child can prepare and improve for the February mocks.  

The evening will cover key areas such as: 

 Current progress and attainment across all GCSE subjects.  

 Target-setting to ensure that your child makes the necessary progress to be successful in 

his/her GCSE courses. 

 Revision strategies and support materials, as appropriate, for subject areas. 

 Details on how LEA can work in partnership with parents/carers to ensure the best outcomes 

for your child. 

 Information regarding key events during this academic year. 

 Attendance & punctuality workshop to support and maintain outstanding attendance.  

 

We value your ongoing support as concerned parents/carers and therefore, we strongly recommend 

that you attend this event so that you are fully informed of what lies ahead during this critical year in 

your child’s education. Should you have any queries relating to this evening, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. Thank you in advance for your on-going support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr A Goni  
Head of Learning, Year 11 
 


